
April 14, 2021 

Dear Senior, 

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation!  This is a great accomplishment and something of which 
you should be very proud.  We want to celebrate with you here at St. John’s for Graduation Sunday on June 6th. 
As of right now, we are planning to meet together physically in the sanctuary for this special service. We plan to 
acknowledge your accomplishment at the 11:00 service where we will present you with a new Bible on behalf of 
the church.  We ask that you wear your cap and gown for the recognition service. There will be a special Senior 
Times bulletin and during the service, there will be a senior slideshow.  As of right now, some details are not 
known to us because of COVID protocols.  As things hopefully change for the better, we will communicate those 
details to you as soon as possible. 

There are several ways for you to participate in this service, from reading scripture to praying, to sharing 
your testimony. If you have an interest in any of these options, please fill out the Google Form as soon possible. 
(This letter was sent to your email as well and the link to the Google Form can be found here.) We will contact 
you personally with more details once you respond.  

      The questionnaire for the Senior Times is located on the church website stjaiken.org/foundation-seniors 
Please download the PDF, fill it out and return via email to foundation@stjaiken.org. Also include a digital senior 
photo and 5 digital images of your choosing for the slideshow. The senior photo will be featured in the Senior 
Times bulletin with your bio. The slideshow images generally range from baby to present day.  

       Here’s what we need from you: (1) fill out the questionnaire on the church website and email it to 
foundation@stjaiken.org  with a Senior portrait photo of you for publication in the Senior Times, (2) let us know 
if you will be attending Graduation Sunday via the Google Form and if you’d like to participate in the service, and 
(3) send us digital copies of baby pictures or other life photos that you want to share in the slideshow for the 
June 6th church services.  The final editing of the slideshow falls to the discretion of the youth director.   The 
deadline is May 16th.  We hope you will plan to join us as we celebrate you and your accomplishments.

God Bless, 

Rebekah Muir             Amy Jernigan 
Director of Student Ministries    Assistant Director of Student Ministries 

P.S. The Inez Crain Scholarship application is on the church website.  Deadline to submit is April 28. 
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